
To:  Humboldt County Planning Commission 

From:  Phillip Ostler 

I have lived here in Ferndale since 1977 and think objection to the races doesn’t make sense.  Living in 
Ferndale you accept the Fairgrounds and the noise associated with it.  Sound is a part of living in a town.   

Thanks, 

Phillip Ostler 
427 Main Steet 
A member of the Ferndale City Council. 


